London Borough of Camden May 15" 2014
Development Management
London WC1H 8ND

Dear Sirs,

PLANNING APPLICATIONS NUMBERS: 2014/3147/P

2014/3148/P
2014/3158/P
2014/3159/P
2014/3160/P

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to respond to these applications.
1 write as a resident of Centre Heights since 2006.

1 object most strongly to these applications on the following four grounds:

1

w

As a retired person, I spend most of most of my days in the
building. I shall therefore be subjected to protracted noise, dirt
and inconvenience associated with these works;

This building is designed to have four lifts, two of which are for
the floors on which these works would take place, and two for
the residents who live on the five floors above the floors on
which the works would take place. The office lifts do not offer
access for the materials associated with the kind or change of
use that is proposed because they lead to an entrance that is on
Finchiey Road. The residents’ lifts lead to a space behind the
building that is where builders would want to unload materiais
for the proposed works. Therefore the two residents’ lifts would
bear the brunt of such works. They would become filthy from the
builders’ materiais and would be impossible to use whilst wearing
decent clothing. The lifts would also not be available a quickly
hecause builders would be using them throughout the day;

In fact, neither of the offices’ lifts has worked for over a year and
there is only one lift in the residents’ side of the building.
Therefore this single lift would have to bear the brunt of all the



works materials and manpower as well as residents’ use, This
would be intolerable for residents;

4 The landlord has already shown scant regard for residents’
concerns to the extent that the Residents Association is currently
involved in a case against the landlord on behalf of the majority
of the residents at the Leasehold Valuation Tribunal because of
the landlord’s neglect and mistreatment of residents, I would
expect the landlord to show similar disrespect for residents’
concerns and weifare were these plans approved by Camden
Council.

Please reject these four planning applications.




